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ALEASOFT WILL PARTICIPATE IN THE CONFERENCE "PPAS AND THE NEW EUROPEAN 
RENEWABLE ENERGY DIRECTIVE" 

 

AleaSoft, September 12, 2018. AleaSoft will participate in the Technical Conference “PPAs and the 
new European Renewable Energy Directive”, organized by the UNEF. 

On October 9 the Spanish Photovoltaic Union (UNEF) will organize a Technical Conference in Barcelona 
whose theme is: "PPAs and the new European Renewable Energy Directive". The Conference will be held 
at the College of Industrial Engineers of Catalonia. 

AleaSoft will present the section: “PPA Contracts: The forecast of Prices and Experiences in other 
countries”, where the following points will be discussed: 

 Experience in mature markets 

 European markets - overview 

 Pricing in advanced markets 

 Forecast of market prices in Spain, price revision 

The Conference is aimed at all types of companies or people interested in the knowledge of the 
photovoltaic sector, among which are photovoltaic producers, installation companies, operators of 
photovoltaic plants and project developers. 

If you are interested in receiving more information about the Conference, you can write us at 
info@aleasoft.com. 
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